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The Duplex Pipe Organ and Blower Company Ltd. 
42, Weybourne Road, 

Farnham, 

 Surrey. 

 GU9 9HG 

Telephone/Fax: 01252 672290 

e-mail:jamescz121@aol.com 

 

 

       Wednesday, 04 November 2020 

     

 

 

Proposed Next Stages and Costings for the Ongoing Rebuilding of the Organ at St. 

Peter’s Church, Streatham 

 

 

 

Works to Be Undertaken 

 

Urgent Additional Works to the Front Casework 

 

These works will not put the organ out of action but will compromise a number of stops 

with basses in the front of the case. The proposed works include the cleaning, repair and 

refinishing of the front pipes in Ardenbright Silver. This will necessitate the use of the 

Choir Vestry if carried out in the colder less predictable winter months. As part of the 

works we will be bringing our own tower scaffolding to site to assist in the removal and 

refitting. This is a lightweight unit with a modest foot print that is easily assembled and 

dismantled so will not need to be left erected in the church when not in use. 

 

• Removal of the front case pipes and casework down to the level of the window 

console. 

• Cleaning and repair of the front pipes and any conveyancing removed from the 

front tip block. 

• Manufacture of new structural timberwork for the secure support of the front 

casework from the existing building frame. 

• Repair and cleaning of original casework panels, rails and posts. 

• Cleaning of the front pipes and refinishing with stabilizing undercoat and 

Ardenbright Silver with a lacquer top coat for durability. 

• Refitting of the casework and front pipes. 

 

Total…………………………………………………………………..£7970.00 

Plus VAT @ 20% 

 

The only caveat, concerning these works, are current problems with the front pipes, 

either due to conveyances or actions that are inaccessible with the casework and Great 

in place. We would hope to make any necessary repairs in this area at the same time. 
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Choir Diapason Bass Chest, Pipework and Tubing 

 

 

Cleaning, repair and overhaul of Diapason Bass chest and pipes. The chest currently has 

pneumatic action tubed from the Choir soundboard action. On the whole I would 

recommend conversion to electric action so that the tubing run can be removed and the 

action made more reliable for the future. Whilst the current electromechanical 

switching is in place some provision would have to be made for connection to allow the 

chest to operate with the Diapason stop action. 

 

Total……………………………………………………………………£3125.00 

Plus VAT @ 20% 

 

 

Electrification of the Treble End Jamb and Rebuild of the Great Slider Action 

 

This will completed the drawstop electrification of the organ and slider unit conversion 

and overhaul. It also includes the provision of all new drawstop bushes in polished 

ebonite for both bass and treble end jambs.  

 

Total……………………………………………………………………£8384.00 

Plus VAT @ 20% 

 

 

This covers all the immediate proposed works. 

 

With all best wishes 

 

James Richardson-Jones(Director) 


